














February 3, 2011 
 
Jennifer Findling, PhD 
 
Re:  Consent Agreement and Orders 07-LC-0051 and 07-LC-0094 
 
Dear Dr. Findling, 
 
This letter is to confirm that you complied with all of the conditions set forth in the 
Consent Agreement and Order dated January 6, 2009.  You completed those 
conditions and all above mentioned cases were closed on February 3, 2011. 
 
You are now unconditionally licensed to practice as Professional Counselor. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carol Baldwin 
Special Investigator 
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